
 
 

Special Meeting Minutes – 1 May, 2023: Tahanto Regional High School 
 

Members Present: Chip Burkhardt, Mark Coakley, Ron Aspero, Jeff Walsh, Joe McGrath 

 
In order to review pending road acceptance articles, the Conservation Commission held a joint meeting with the 

Planning Board at 6:15PM prior to the Town Meeting. 
 

The meeting was opened by Chip Burkhardt at 6:20PM.  Jeff Walsh recused himself from the meeting. 
 

Discussion was held with the Planning Board in regard to the pending street acceptance articles.  The Commission 

related that it had open matters on three of the four articles. 
 

A motion was made by Chip Burkhardt to recommend acceptance of the Pine Street Extension.   The motion was 
seconded by Joe McGrath and passed unanimously. 

 

A motion was made by Joe McGrath to recommend against acceptance of Longley Hill Road.   The motion was 
seconded by Mark Coakley and passed unanimously. 

 
A motion was made by Joe McGrath to recommend against acceptance of the Compass Point roads.   The motion 

was seconded by Mark Coakley and passed unanimously. 
 

A motion was made by Joe McGrath at 6:50PM to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded by Ron Aspero 

and passed unanimously. 
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